
250 WATTS 
PHONE 4900 

P. 0. BOX 90 
KELSO, WASHINGTON 

December 7, 1954 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

1490 
ON YOUR DIAL 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of December 1, telling of receiving K -LOG 
in New Mexico. All your reports as received were correct. For your 
information, K -LOG has a frequency measurement the first Wednesday 
of every month. This may be of interest, in case you should like to 
try receiving us at some future date. 

Thank you again for the interest you have shown in letting us know 
of our test of December 1. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION K -LOG 

Ralph S. Click 
Chief Engineer 

RSC:ah 


